
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/04/2022 9:02:03 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/04/2022 

MRS Christine Boys 
34 Warringah ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2092 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Re: 16 Bangaroo St North Balgowlah 
I am writing to lodge my dissatisfaction for the application of this address as a child care. The 
location is placed on an extremely busy section with very limited parking availability. It would 
mean a very dangerous location to bring young children to and from the child care and 
represent even more congestion due to the existing parking issues of Seaforth Public School 
only a short distance away. Further, the existence of a child care within the existing 
neighbourhood represents a noisy, commercial business amongst homes. I trust that Councils' 
previous 
decision to reject the site as unsuitable 
for the proposed purpose will be upheld. 
Yours sincerely 
Christine Boys 
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